Feedback from parents of Varenya and Shaurya Gupta 18" March,2021

Dear Ma'am,

Good afternoon. It was a very diffrent but wonderful experience this year. We are very thankfull
to have such guiding and motivating Teacher's like you who made each task so creative for
these curious brains and each task so simplified for we moms who played a new role this year
of being a teacher to an extent.

We appreciate you from the bottom of our hearts for the innovative ways you people used to
present various concepts to these budding minds. Even though there were barries but the way
Sri Sri Academy has made a bridge to overcome that barrier of distant learning is considerable.

Thank-you so much teachers for the patience you teachers have and for showering your
unconditional love on these kids. Even though the kids have not met you for a single time then

too they are very fond of you teachers. And they are missing their school, teachers and their
friends very much.

Thank you once again teachers for understanding our difficulties while teaching kids at home
and for being there with us with the needed support.

Eagerly waiting to be back in school with you all.




